WELCOME

TAKING

Communion

AT HOME

Services continue on Zoom:
Sunday: Pathfinder Club — 11:00

Sunday: Cuppa with Jesus — 16:00 . A _ th .
Monday: Monday Night Live — 19:30 Virtual Communion —24™ April 2021

Wednesday: Pastor’s Surgery — 10:00
Wednesday: Food Share —16:00 Join us for our Virtual District Holy Communion Service at 11:15. The service
Wednesday: Prayer Meeting — 19:30 will be streamed via YouTube. Contact a member of the Leadership Team (see
Thursday: Community Tuition —17:30 page 2) to collect or arrange delivery of the emblems needed for communion.
Friday: Vespers — 19:30

Saturday (Sabbath)
Sabbath School —10:00 T
Classes for (0 - 14’s) We look forward to welcoming you as from Saturday 3" July 2021.
Notices/Community Health —11:00 Full social distancing measures are in place and must be adhered to.
terelivs Serie — 1y Attendance will be restricted and booking must be made via Eventbrite __./
Youth Bible Study — 15:00 24

Pathfinder Club (Weeks 1 & 3) — 16:00
Adventurer Club (Weeks 2 & 4) — 16:00

ZOOM ID 289 981 1637




NEWS IN BRIEF
Birthday Blessings: to all those who
celebrated last month and those who will
celebrate in April.

In our prayers: Please remember Patrice
Watkis and Maxine Decordova who have
had recent family bereavements.

Congratulations and Good luck to: Our
Pathfinders who are through to the Trans
European and North American Division
level of the Pathfinder Bible Experience.

Do you have any concerns or issues that you L—
want to talk to our Pastor about? % BRISTOL COMMUNITY.. lﬂl
Do you want prayer or want to pray for pastor’
If so, why not come to an open: i
"Virtual Pastor’s Surgery’ 4
Wednesday’s, 10:00 - 14:00

Begins 19th November }.
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Keep updated on what is happening:
Email: centralsda@gmail.co.uk or:
bristolcentral adventistchurch.org.uk

bristolcommunitytuition@gmail.com or

= ©O7RSI 369 414 for further info,
Find us on

Facebook

DO YOU NEED PRAYER?
IF SO, CONTACT A
MEMBER OF THE

LEADERSHIP TEAM

Big or small, every gift you give helps transform lives. We could not do what we
do without your support. The St Paul’s Food hub provides nutritious food and
other emergency items for the most vulnerable people and families living on
the streets as well as others in need in St Pauls and the surrounding areas. With
a steady rise in the number of people relying on our services, we are committed
to ensuring that we can continue to meet their needs. This can only be done
with your continued support in both donations and volunteering. If you would
like to get involved, please contact Claudette Brown, to see how you can help?

COMMUNITY HEALTH TEAM

@bristolcentralhealthteam

APRIL MAY
03" Speaker: Elder Donald Yearwood 01°* Speaker: Pastor Clifford Herman
10* Speaker: Pastor John Surridge 08™ Health Emphasis Day
11* Church Board Meeting — 10am 09" Church Board Meeting — 10am
17% Teens/Youth Takeover 15" Speaker: Elder Donald Ndhlovu
17™ Speaker: Pastor Patrick Carlos 15™ Youth Takeover Sabbath
17 Pathfinder Bible Experience 22" Speaker: Elder Lutz Rentel
24™ Speaker: Pastor Namuchana 29t Speaker: Elder MacDonald
24™ District Virtual Communion 31— 06™ SEC Virtual Camp Meeting
24 Pathfinder Bible Experience 05% SEC Virtual Communion
25™ Area Lay Advisory — 10:30 JUNE - BRISTOL DISTRICT CAMPAIGN

THOUGHT FOR THE MONTH

The building is being prepared to slowly reopen its doors to the church
community so that we can begin to experience personal worship again. The
Bible teaches, “O come let us worship and bow down: let us kneel before the
Lord our maker. For he is our God; and we are the people of his pasture, and
the sheep of his hand. Today if ye will hear his voice” Psalm 95: 6-7 KJV.

God’s children must always be ready and willing to experience worship,
virtual or in person at church. Individually and collectively, we need to
prepare ourselves to enter into God’s sanctuary so that we can share
genuine fellowship with those we have not physically seen for over a year.
Despite our distance, we need to be thankful that God has allowed us to
experience virtual worship. For this we give God Praise.




